MINUTES OF THE NORTHWEST LOUISIANA
GAME AND FISH PRESERVE COMMISSION

Meeting held on February 7, 2017

Present were Commissioners Cooper, Bedgood, Hubbard and
Wilson.

Durwood Wilson presided in the absence of Chairman Winfred
Lonadier.

On motion by Bedgood and seconded by Hubbard, the minutes were
accepted as written.

Acting Chairman Wilson recognized guest Rose Fay and Renee’
Crews.

There was much discussion c¢oncerning the boat ramps.
Commissioner Bedgood advised that he is in the process of placing
the markers on the Dickson Bcoat Ramp. It was reported that there
was some erosion at the Westwind location.

There was alsc discussion concerning some welding that needed
to be done at C.D. Baker.

There was no report from the Department of Wildlife &
Fisheries,

The recreational area was in good shape.
No report on the electrical lines.
A discussion of “no wake zones” was tabled.

There was no one present from the Black Lake Citizen’s
Committee.

There was some discussion about the computer mapping of the
duck blind permit locations. The motion to create the system was
tabled for the time being.

It was suggested that Jackie Tingle be recommended as the next
Commissioner,

On motion by Bedgood and seconded by Cooper, the payments for
deing the boat ramp repair work were ratified.

On motion by Bedgood and seconded by Hubbard, Durwood Wilson
was reimbursed $50.00 for cleaning up the public areas.

On motion by Hubbard and seconded by Bedgood, the payment to
Impressions by Dunagan for the duck blind permits was approved.




Gary Bedgood reported that he would check on the status of the
lease extension for the Dickson Boat Ramp.

On motion by Hubbard and seconded by Wilson, the Commission
adopted Resolution Number 1 of 2017 agreeing to extend the lease at
the Dickson Boat Ramp location under the previous terms and
conditions.

On motion by Cooper and seconded by Hubbard, the meeting did

adjourn.
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